
Paper Petition Details  
 
Double Yellow Lines – Lorne Close 
 
Residents of the above are in agreement with the possible introduction of double yellow 
lines or Bollards.   
 
This petition was received on 15th May 2012. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer - Parking Development on 15th May 2012. 
 
This petition was responded to on 11th June 2012 by the Engineer - Parking 
Development. 
 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 10 

 

Council Response  

 
Thank you for submitting a petition regarding the parking problems you are experiencing 
on Lorne Close 
 
After undertaking a site visit, I am happy to place this location on our waiting restrictions 
request list, with the view to have double yellow lines implemented. The effect of this will 
mean that vehicles will be prohibited from parking on both the footway and carriageway 
at this location, improving access for pedestrians and vehicles and overall road safety. 
The review of this waiting list is undertaken on an annual basis, and we anticipate the 
next review being completed later on this year, followed by a formal consultation on our 
proposals giving the residents the opportunity to make representations. The usual 
timescale for a scheme to be implemented is between 9-12 months.  
 
I hope this information helps and if you have any further queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
 


